
November 19, 2020 E911 Advisory Committee Meeting 

DATE:  11/9/2020 

TO:   911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee 

FROM:  Jeff Voskamp, Reno Fire Department, Battalion Chief, 775.224.4236 
voskampj@reno.gov 

THROUGH: Dave Cochran, Fire Chief 

 

 SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR PURCHASE OF MOBILE DATA COMPUTERS (MDC’S) [For possible action] – 
A review, discussion and possible action to approve, deny or otherwise modify a request to 
fund/reimburse the costs associated with the purchase of fifteen (15) MDC’s that will be operated by 
Reno Fire Department emergency apparatus for an amount not to exceed $58,200.00. 

SUMMARY: REQUEST FOR PURCHASE OF MOBILE DATA COMPUTERS (MDC’S [For possible action] – A 
review, discussion and possible action to approve, deny or otherwise modify a request to 
fund/reimburse the costs associated with the purchase of fifteen (15) MDC’s that will be operated by 
Reno Fire Department emergency apparatus for an amount not to exceed 58,200.00. These MDC’s 
would be utilized for emergency dispatch and the receiving and transmitting of incident information 
between the dispatch and the emergency responder. 

NRS APPLICABLE: NRS 244A.7645 provides approval of costs associated with maintenance, upgrade, and 
replacement of equipment necessary for the operation of the enhanced telephone system. In addition 
this funding would also be in compliance with NRS 244A.7641 (5) (a) & (b). 

STAKEHOLDER REVIEW(s) Stakeholder are the Public Safety answer Point (PSAP), City of Reno Public 
Safety Dispatch, City of Reno, Reno Fire Department, Reno.  

FISCAL IMPACT The Enhanced 911 Fund is a special revenue fund which receives revenue pursuant to 
NRS 244A.7643 in the form of telephone surcharges collected to support the emergency reporting 
system.   

RECOMMENDATION It is recommended that the E911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee 
approve the request to fund the costs associated with the purchase of fifteen (15) MDC’s that will be 
operated by Reno Fire Department emergency apparatus for an amount not to exceed 58,200.00. 

POSSIBLE MOTION Move to approve the recommendation that the E911 Emergency Response Advisory 
Committee approve the request to fund the costs associated with the purchase of fifteen (15) MDC’s 
that will be operated by Reno Fire Department emergency apparatus for an amount not to exceed 
58,200.00. 
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